
WE'RE RE-OPENING AND THIS IS HOW WE’RE
LOOKING AFTER OUR 

CUSTOMERS AND TEAMS

THANK-YOU FOR HELPING US ALL TO STAY SAFE

THANK-YOU

Introducing new   
menus and products

Limiting the people in                
our dining rooms

Practicing physical       
distancing 

Working to introduce flexible 
timings for lunch service

Washing hands after 
every interaction

Ensuring our teams 
have access to PPE

Introducing extra 
cleaning procedures

Applying the Government’s 
5 Covid-19 Steps


